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Completion of acquisition of Union Post 
 
Further to the announcements of 25 March 2019 and 8 April 2019, Veritas Investments 
Limited (NZX:VIL) is pleased to announce that the business and assets of “Union Post” have 
been successfully acquired by The Better Bar Company Limited. 

 
 

About Veritas Investments Limited 

Veritas Investments is an NZX Main Board-listed investment company focusing in the 
hospitality sector. The shell company was formed in 2011 and acquired The Better Bar 
Company group business in 2014.  

www.veritasinvestments.co.nz  

 
For further information, contact:     

Duncan Makeig 
Chairman, Veritas Investments Limited 
+61 438 243 450 
duncan.makeig@chinaroad.com.au  
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